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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  

NEWSLETTER JULY 14TH 2023 
                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
  
                
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 

 

DIARY DATES 
Monday 17th July, Y5 & Y6 Crucial Crew visit 

• Keeper Wood parental lunch 
Tuesday 18th July, Y5 Norton College visit 
Wednesday 19th July, Sports Day from 1.15 

• RNLI 5p jars return day 

• Whole school picnic 3:30 – 4:30pm 
Thursday 20th July, Reserve Sports Day 
Friday 21st July, School lunch will be outdoors and will 
be: fish and chips then ice cream cones with sauce. 
Please book in the usual way. 
Monday 24th July, Leavers Service at Church 9:30am 
all welcome. 

• Y6 Leavers lunch 
Tuesday 25th July, School Closes at 3.25pm 
 Dates for next term are available on the website and 
on Dojo. http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to those who joined us for our Open Evening 
on Wednesday, it was lovely to see you all and for you 
to see your children’s hard work! 

THANK YOU 
A big thank you to Dave Webb for producing another 
fantastic play. The children have had an amazing week. 
Well done everyone! 

REMINDER WHOLE SCHOOL PICNIC 
Following the school sports day on Wednesday 19th 
July, we would like to invite parents to bring a picnic to 
enjoy on the school field with their children. Please 

join us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER YEAR 5 NORTON COLLEGE VISIT 
On Tuesday 18th July, Year 5 will visit Norton College 
with Mrs. Wardell to experience a day at secondary 
school. Transport to and from West Heslerton will be 
organised by the college. Usual start and end of day 
arrangements will be followed. Children will need a 
packed lunch. A school packed lunch will be provided 
for those families that have ordered. 

REMINDER WHOLE SCHOOL SPORTS EVENT 
Parents and families are invited to join us for our 
traditional sports event on Wednesday 19th July.  
We'll have a range of races to celebrate our athletic 
skills. PE kits, sun cream and sun hats to be worn 
please. 
The timings will be finalised nearer the time based 
upon weather conditions (if too hot, we'll host this in 
the morning, if too wet, we've scheduled a reserve 
date of Thursday July 20th.) 
Refreshments will be on sale for £1 or 50p. 
Friends of School will be holding a Tombola stall and 
uniform stall. 

SPEED 
We would request all families driving into the village to 
keep speed low for the safety of children, family 
members and villagers.  Thank you for your continued 
support. 

REMINDER 
Please don’t put water bottles in book bags Books and 
water don’t mix and we’ve had a few accidents recently. 
Parents are asked to replace books at their expense. 

REMINDER YEAR 5 & 6 CRUCIAL CREW 
On Monday 17th July, Year 5 and 6 will visit Crucial Crew 
in Scarborough to learn how to support themselves and 
others in tricky situations. The children will have a late 
packed lunch on their return to school.  
The children will need to bring a packed lunch from 
home if one hasn’t been ordered from school. 

PRODUCE SHOW 
Details sent home today. Please support and get 
involved. 

 

PARKING 
Residents have requested that parents do not park 
blocking driveways.  

 

SCHOOL MEALS 
The menu on Friday 21st July will be: 

Fish and Chips 
Ice cream cone with sauce 

To be booked on the day and paid on ParentPay if 
applicable. Thank you 
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SENT HOME TODAY 

• Reports 

• London Letter – current Y4 & Y5 

• Menu for autumn term 

• Term dates 2023 – 2024 

• Produce Show details 

GAMES 
We have lots of surplus games in the book 
library at school. Please help yourselves. 
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BADGER WOOD 

 
 
We had a wonderful time in Keeper Wood. We did 
a treasure hunt, looking for pine cones, beech nuts 
and snail shells. It was fun to be joined with year 
2s from Keeper Wood and Mr Watts. 
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FARTHING WOOD 
 
Our last Forest School session for this year and final one 
for the Year 6s having fun in the woods. 

 

KEEPER WOOD EAST BARNBY 2023 
 

                 

     
 

Thank you to Miss Shackley and Mrs Triffitt for accompanying Year 3 and 4s on this super trip! 
 

 


